


Greetings!  It has been a wild and wonderful year so far of evangelism.  
Sharing the good news of the gospel is a great privilege and it is all to 
the glory of God.  Romans 1:16.  


FLORIDA 
   We partnered with a church In Tarpon Springs to do some door to 
door evangelism.  It was such a 
blessing. Many prayers with the 
folks and bibles and tracts went 
out.


Also handed out many tracts at 
parades in town and talked to the 
locals and tourists about what it 
takes to go to heaven.  


IOWA/ILLINOIS/MISSOURI Campus Ministry 
Getting back to the Midwest, we have been super busy with college campus outreaches.  
Blackhawk College and Augustana College in the Quad Cities are great places to interact with 
the students.  Steve is also an advisor to Intervarsity at Blackhawk College.  Below are pictures 

of some church members from Wildwood 
church at a gospel outreach table at 
Blackhawk. 

Steve also did a college tour this spring at 
St Louis University, U of Missouri, and 
Southern Illinois Edwardsville.
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PARADES and FESTIVALS 
We really like a booth ministry at festivals and events.  Parades are great for handing out tracts 
and getting into gospel conversations.





COLORADO 
We visited our former church in Colorado Springs last fall.  Did an outreach with them for the 
Labor Day Hot Air Balloon Festival in town.  Also visited a ministry in Durango and did 
outreaches at Fort Lewis College.


VBS 
Our church in East Moline had a VBS program this year with close to 250 kids in attendance. 
Connie did a gospel sketchboard to all the kids.   A mission group from Missouri came to join 
with us. We did a half day evangelism training and did a neighborhood VBS with them and also 
went to the local MLB stadium to hand out tracts and engage in conversations.


